
FPL 

Natalie F. Smith 
Principal Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 

(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 
(561) 691-7207 

March 17,2006 

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL 
Kay Flynn, Chief of Records 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Betty Easley Conference Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 110 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Confidential Documents 
Florida Power & Light Company's Second Request for Extension of Confidential 
Classification Granted by Order No. PSC-04-0841-CFO-EG 
060002-EG 

Dear Ms. Flynn: 

Per Staffs request, Florida Power & Light Company ("FPL) is hereby retuming the 
confidential highlighted documents in connection with FPL's Second Request for Extension of 
Confidential Classification Granted by PSC Order No. 04-0841 -CFO-EG filed February 27, 
2006. 
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Natalie F. Smith 


